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Please note...

I am sending this out early a little earlier in the day today so that you are
aware that as we continue our preparations in response to the COVID-19
pandemic, students will be bringing home with them today all of the textbooks
and workbooks that they may need should our school be closed moving into
next week. I have asked teachers (particularly for the primary grades) to
provide guidance to parents as to what may be needed in school tomorrow
given we have a half day and I do not want students to carry everything back
and forth.

Thank you to the 121 families who have thus far responded to the
questionnaire that was sent out yesterday. If you have not completed it, I
would ask that you please take two minutes and provide us with the
information needed.

If our school is closed, you will receive information as to what the learning
expectations are for your children. As you might suppose there will be
differences depending on grade levels. Please know that there will not be an
expectation that your children will be in front of a screen every day all day but
that teachers may include in daily lessons videos that may assist with the
explanation of curriculum topics. Additionally there will not be an expectation
that students are online at specific times for "live" classes. Faculty will have
posted "office hours" in case you or your student have questions.

http://visitor.constantcontact.com/do?p=confirm&m=001hGSXmbxvQmiLaf3rX-WpJA%3D%3D&ch=9b6e83c0-022a-11e3-b6f8-d4ae5292c973&ca=22e8911a-b1a8-4e32-a1c0-cd83c5ab7ef9
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001b1emgM0vwflZlsjk6Ydv4PExkNtYXBZgJ8zt6Ur_Y3LHI8Cv5CGrvgcj5vgxvE5DEJk_xaofnMHuWhoGtYMsRrg17S43Y4BKiICS5EuO08Wu5LuqM6n3cEFAnt2fb5DIIQAGAEXguMXiClwMWrJIlZCuJJwekxX649fsTmHYWjcaunJZGjhzqw==&c=&ch=
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?v=001aQrkMZOJR3UyWTxkyxE923Uykb3h2Mcw2FO_VjaL-anfzkswzg4B%3D%3D&p=oo
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001b1emgM0vwflZlsjk6Ydv4PExkNtYXBZgJ8zt6Ur_Y3LHI8Cv5CGrvusQhJvhdqHMBALmz1HtHKynZ8-Wqx8SL5EpMuMt1H8kBSrjml2bHARag4F6paZOrmcj3MhxQH0A0dSwvRyLvj1BwYt-sevwsZnVgzbdZ8W5tNBjHyaBDTx1FH0m0vjVPA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001b1emgM0vwflZlsjk6Ydv4PExkNtYXBZgJ8zt6Ur_Y3LHI8Cv5CGrvuin0KGYXedh42sQGvZeVTay8MA4yVigfnGFf7m39472ejP1LO13ZlgQR6SKYtCz32Mb55YWXRaoyh7sgPWbVm-8g-QVN80LEb7rU-T8Hf9mKWIay2EtN1feTHJLi6m4XWRUu_SgjA48GC8_7f6Q23M=&c=&ch=


Of interest to you may be the guidance which has been published out of the
Chancery offices for the Diocese of Arlington.

(https://www.arlingtondiocese.org/press-releases/2020/updated-diocese-of-
arlington-response-to-concerns-of-the-coronavirus/)

The most recent information from Diocesan School Health Coordinator (dated
March 12, 2020) may be found here:

https://www.arlingtondiocese.org/catholic-schools/catholic-schools-office/

__________________________________________________   

 It is still on! 

Please join us this evening for a fabulous
performance!

______________________________________________________

The second trimester ends tomorrow, Friday, March 13th (report cards will go
home on March 20th).

Please note that tomorrow, Friday, March 13th is an early dismissal day in
order for teachers to have time to work on report cards; Extended Day is open.
And, Monday, March 16th is a NO school day for students while the teachers
participate in professional development.

The Student Council is planning a "mini" Spirit Week for the week of March
17th. Please see the information below.

Our annual celebration of Fathers is schedule for March 20th. The Feast of St.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001b1emgM0vwflZlsjk6Ydv4PExkNtYXBZgJ8zt6Ur_Y3LHI8Cv5CGrvjNV9NbvTcBeMr76Jiyce6WrJ8ZesbEICMgh54NhHnUxpshXoZHHvY7n8lr70ZFFC1QCkmTu40nPw8k_42nCOIAFE9toGIwwSd52_sFa-_IJMVc5t4sr9-isLNbGJLvzV9eQu09V7Poi2D6EnCeBXEgk1sVA5SspnL2lTCMOu561Fe-BDih-zxrac1E8I7iUUx81sQZkV2HOgGSUNPgnpGL-9B5elC2yQCvpj9Pk1Ts8cWJ0XT2dDrsDfuTv5eeKtQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001b1emgM0vwflZlsjk6Ydv4PExkNtYXBZgJ8zt6Ur_Y3LHI8Cv5CGrvndVk1ncOuEyO61BoPfdwq0LKpQSL7xU3k_ODaIL_rq1-SBkIAlDiIrE48XcMbjJHGo47q5iivNThSEiWqAlD6aRlMjqdk6317PMCsUymmLUe3Q0jTeNIs0CiSZp-JMdkaap6dmuQwweiVmxITvM0TWCVpQiLvC7Q2Nj5yUUHC8vWRwHXBPFoA7nwLUnw-d7pg==&c=&ch=


Joseph is the day prior and our celebration is way to recognize the importance
of the strong male figures in the lives of our children. Please see the flyer
below for information.

Tuesday, March 24th will be Spring Picture Day - watch for flyers coming
home about that. Students are allowed to wear their "Sunday Best" - no shorts,
no jeans, no open-toe sandals, please - for these pictures.

The DFE Visiting Team will arrive on campus on Tuesday, March 31st. A
reminder that there will be an early dismissal on Friday, April 3rd in order for
that process to close; Extended Day will be open.

Please remember that even as the weather has turned a little warmer these past
few days, March can still be chilly and we do go outside for recess. Students
may not switch over to the Spring uniform until Monday, April 6th.

On Holy Thursday, April 9th the 8th grade will present a Living Stations of
the Cross prayer service at 9:00 am. All are welcome.

April 9th is an early dismissal day and there is NO Extended Day. We are off
beginning Good Friday, April 10th and return to school on Monday, April
20th.

I hope that you will join me in praying for all of our government officials,
medical personnel, and first responders as our country weathers these coming
days and weeks. Please also remember individuals and families for whom the
impact of wide-spread closures and disruptions may cause unseen anxiety and
stress.

-Maureen Ashby
Principal

____________________________________________________________



*To clarify, students may be dressed down (out of
uniform) on Tuesday for St. Patrick's Day

 _____________________________  



 

 _____________________________  



  _______ ________ ___________
   

Click here to RSVP!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001b1emgM0vwflZlsjk6Ydv4PExkNtYXBZgJ8zt6Ur_Y3LHI8Cv5CGrvqTYmfANbJOjckBYfcESWqwtc9yvsmck3CMAHDylSXKQo2H2sUTE2wds1eP-slsL1hIjdsZEp0FNkyfWWyOUpUE4XxHtnG4d2qqruB7LWBNm1V0H6K-HYDMdUhOVPltanhP5dcvwU7EV57JVcRf_4mh_LtiEOuVL8vFUeiBAckgc&c=&ch=


SCREENAGERS (Official Trailer)

  _______ ________ ___________
   

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001b1emgM0vwflZlsjk6Ydv4PExkNtYXBZgJ8zt6Ur_Y3LHI8Cv5CGrvteSCDqKinSYXXPFHVipNJTrDAiIFNlhZpYa6XJOhjkyiYDxTN_atZxMNrVqflmoB8XPHGM3I_yT9t5WhdJJT1AqJzz1bHh19s-tt4QSB1oNvnVmSyIw6Wj2f5GZo1ABFHsbOwa6xkUE_960OVi6ePQ=&c=&ch=


Click here to RSVP!

Screenagers NEXT CHAPTER (official
trailer)

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001b1emgM0vwflZlsjk6Ydv4PExkNtYXBZgJ8zt6Ur_Y3LHI8Cv5CGrvqTYmfANbJOjemIDlKpUnCmKHi7GnE3uBbARCihdCzO0ahCDOTlA-Vwv9r30rsGTsu-OEs_t_srF8tC9xBja_btopAIUPqTZnAxFJIEhjYVoYSRRQUCKw3qwVvfy5Fnqnt64VF0v0MlB78uVoGn767alekLpV74X2aXxTimyh8zo&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001b1emgM0vwflZlsjk6Ydv4PExkNtYXBZgJ8zt6Ur_Y3LHI8Cv5CGrvgCWKELOWQ_5nZmzcNq_Bvp5ox05APZXvm4RDUwSBItTHHp5CoNAyp8El4OR4DN6hiSPbiO2yU3QMH3VW7LnOBulRNGwTd8pqnLjPETx71mieoNHNGBiW_hHdjid5e8b2Q8kWz9BYVKsMElgJ0kyXIA=&c=&ch=


  _______ ________ ___________
   

Click here to sign-up to volunteer!
 _____________________________
   

5K Spirit Run!!!!
May 16, 2020

Lake Accotink Park

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001b1emgM0vwflZlsjk6Ydv4PExkNtYXBZgJ8zt6Ur_Y3LHI8Cv5CGrvoyA7ZU0T0F_5kw4D8Sgcg_vUoISN35T7moKlpqhPf8xXFhS-gJvsf-hPTmIAgBH9hJeylgJ6DFYlkY_eRalObi9I7_TZhnB9SagrgeTjDW2MaWnSGk2eLoOPXkUWB9CHoJtyepzjfG9gFhj7qk2vpKhZP1eNCv-XDMbApWGGi6lufNTZXENjWJ515XpFcaPlx5rsSQJ9fgL&c=&ch=


Have you registered yet?

Registration for the race is up and running, as well as
information regarding sponsorship.

All of the money raised goes into the Resource
Department to help support the great work that is being

done. Did you know that 10% of the total Holy Spirit
School student body is assisted in some way or another

by our Resource team?

Won't you help?

Message from the Race Coordinator.

Click here to register!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001b1emgM0vwflZlsjk6Ydv4PExkNtYXBZgJ8zt6Ur_Y3LHI8Cv5CGrvnpGVMlQm4eJXZcv9XCqxczR16N25q_SGfacT7GWsdVj6Lyz_FR58esJxAR6SRKfFTWc2tBSnT7SwGEUVSdGiKvE9K5y-srIiFzL_GEMpTZBI2Da2aECr-ov332s5_4j4BJIGD2IXrMhnyfbmrs66jgyZhN1B3Cq9aK5sx_1DOZwjZtrodjLL-LNbOWBRhTOatJcYbkeZ48wWZ1xOlHb6iTeRktBrqR39g==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001b1emgM0vwflZlsjk6Ydv4PExkNtYXBZgJ8zt6Ur_Y3LHI8Cv5CGrvgD4eTM3nABlOVgaMFpC_HdRzuf32gulVk8d6DAgBJ8B4QFFYN38JtOmYAYwrVB4qrwRTeupHgsYk_Tbqowb7EKze1evTIvuuB57996aSKzRnYHPfeeiYQ4G3WUXQUO9SvqQFgxJU7mdMKkzd5oX5gNxnE85sn1--O4hRN0oNXDo&c=&ch=


Sponsorship information
                      _______ ________ ___________
   

  ______________________________
  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001b1emgM0vwflZlsjk6Ydv4PExkNtYXBZgJ8zt6Ur_Y3LHI8Cv5CGrvnpGVMlQm4eJSGr-IT2TMPOeaT0QFJMuRnn_mOIfxUgk5oxm2LwLtG-EJchcfnbeZcwWV4xY_S9rrrwHkEI1L7vjKpntIRhZlK3nUF7zPHT-NHnBckeQ8h_pl-K1BYjDM2_BlD2k3ekn9LEeslL7mvmW8rzhXqMnRNcDLyY20pvlINeJFWqKm3348iusEqQjEA==&c=&ch=


  ______________________________
  



  _______ ________ ___________
   



  _______ ________ ___________
   



 _______ ________ ___________
   



  _______ ________ ___________
   



  ______ ________ __________
   



  ___________________________________  



  _____________________________
    

  ______________________________
  



  ______________________________
  



  ______________________________
  

 
Family Folder Flyers

The following flyers can be found on the website in the folder labeled
"March 12, 2020 "(or  CLICK HERE). For your convenience, some

flyers are repeated.

School Flyers:

1. Diocesan Tuition Assistance Overview

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001b1emgM0vwflZlsjk6Ydv4PExkNtYXBZgJ8zt6Ur_Y3LHI8Cv5CGrvjNV9NbvTcBeskqU0uxXBVTEU0WWrTQL6cjT4IjRtHPGFB0PLoTy1d_0rAJ1dwOmHp2ICQNttruOyeCd4HH-0TUCb_6V0Bdk2P1Cdaayu3F_HcmsF91ZV5ENhE5EpYKDDX2baOdHV_l5dVbjgVGQKUwXjZew4xsWPgn3Xakx8m7H&c=&ch=


2. Screenagers flyer
3. Next Chapter flyer
4. Father's Day Mass flyer
5. It's Recorder Time! flyer
6. Student Council Mini Spirit Week flyer
7. Lenten Blanket Drive

Parish Flyers:

1. Lenten Soup Suppers flyer
2. St. Patrick's Day BINGO flyer
3. Lenten Food Drive flyer
4. Whiskey Cake Sale flyer
5. Presentation on the Anointing of the Sick flyer
6. Day of the Unborn Child Rosary flyer

Community Flyers:

1. St. Rita School - Catholic School Chess Tournament
2. FCPS Special Education Conference

____________________ ____ ___________
   


